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Memorandum





To:

Chesapeake Bay Policy Committee 

From:

Uwe Kirste, Chair, Water Resources Technical Committee

Subject:
Recommendations for Funding and Outreach Efforts by the

Chesapeake Bay Policy Committee

At its meeting of November 14, 2003, the Water Resources Technical Committee approved the following recommendation:

“The Water Resources Technical Committee (WRTC) of the Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments  supports the efforts of the Chesapeake Bay Policy Committee (CBPC) to advocate on behalf of local governments for federal and state funding support and to educate the public regarding local government efforts to restore and protect local and regional water quality. The WRTC will provide the requisite technical and staff support to assist in this effort.”

“In accomplishing this, the WRTC advocates actions including, but not limited to:

· Wide circulation of the CBPC Bay Video, including a users’ guide;

· Building close relationships with reporters who regularly cover environmental issues in the Washington region;

· Periodic publication of educational articles designed for a wide audience; and

· Continued collaboration with the Chesapeake Bay Legislative Advisory Council, led by the staff of the Chesapeake Bay Commission, in pursuit of federal and state funding support for local water resources programs.”

“We recommend that the CBPC endorse these actions and ask the COG staff to ensure that a portion of its ongoing water resources work program reflects these and related activities.”

